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Town of Tamworth 
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

November 9, 2009 
Tamworth Town Office 

 
 
Members Present  William Farnum and John Roberts 
 
Other Present Anne Abear, Scott Finman, Ned Beecher, Charles Townsend, Glenn Johnson, 

Dana Littlefield, Chris Robinson, Brenda Robinson, Dan Poirier, Bruce Robinson,  
 
The Meeting was opened the meeting at 9:05 a.m. 
 
The Board reviewed the following budgets and listened to explanations by each department head who attended: 
 

 Conservation Commission 
 Transfer Station 
 Emergency Management 
 Rescue  
 Swim Program 
 Police Department 
 Highway Department 
 The Board reviewed each non-profit organization’s requests for funding for the 2010 

year.  The Board decided they would not meet with any of the organizations as they will 
petition the Town to be placed on the agenda of the 2010 town meeting. 

 
The Board recessed the meeting at 12:15 p.m. and reconvened the meeting at 12:50 p.m. 
 
Mr. Roberts moved to adjourn the meeting at 2:42 p.m.  Mr. Farnum supported this motion.  Vote was 
unanimous.  Motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Anne M. Abear 
 
 
 
Approved by Tamworth Board of Selectmen:  11/19/09 
 
 
Tom Abugelis   William Farnum  John Roberts 
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Town of Tamworth 
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

November 9, 2009 
Tamworth Town Office  

Emergency Session 
 
Present were:   John Roberts and William Farnum 
 
Other present:   TCNA Community Nurse JoAnne Rainville and Anne Abear 
 
Mr. Farnum opened the meeting at 2:55 p.m. 
 
Non-Public Session Mr. Farnum moved and Mr. Roberts supported to enter into a non-public session 

per RSA 91-A:III c at 2:55 p.m.  Vote was unanimous.  Motion passed. 
 
 Mr. Farnum moved and Mr. Roberts supported to adjourn the non-public session 

at 3:02 p.m.  Vote was unanimous.  Motion passed 
 
 Members of the Board held this non-public session to discuss an individual who 

needed emergency service transportation from one hospital to another.  The Board 
advised they were not willing to allow the transport to take place by use of the 
Tamworth Rescue vehicle and believed the necessary transport service would be 
located by the emergency medical facilities involved.   

 
Adjournment Mr. Farnum moved to adjourn the meeting at 3:02 p.m.  Mr. Roberts supported 

this motion.  Vote was unanimous.  Motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Anne M. Abear 
 
 
 
Approved by Tamworth Board of Selectmen:  11/19/09 
 
 
Tom Abugelis  William Farnum   John Roberts 
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